
Dear Sirs 
 
I object very strongly to any green belt protection land being used for housing 
particularly as amenities in Wootton are not sufficient at present and would not be 
sufficient should more housing be developed.  
 
There would be more traffic, less open spaces in which to walk and admire the 
views, we have had one doctor surgery move out of the area, if more houses are 
built it will be even more difficult to get a doctor appointment. 
 
We must keep green belt protection lands just that PROTECTED. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Christine Peel 
2 The Willows. Wootton, OX1 5LD 
 


